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The newsletter will be posted every month 
on www.usatfillinois.org. Anyone needing 

to communicate through the news letter 
please send your information to Brenda 

Kimbrough (bbkimbrough@yahoo.com 
and usatfil@sbcglobal.net ).  In order to 
ensure your information is posted for the 

next month, we are asking all information be 
sent by the 15th of the previous month.  

 
 Up and Coming Events 
***Please remember the semi-annual 
Association meeting. All youth club coaches 
must attend. The meeting will take place at 
Proviso East High School, Maywood, IL, at 

1:00 PM in the social room. Please be on 
time***  

Awards will be given to the 1st place 
finishers from Nationals. 

We are asking the following athletes to 
please attend the meeting and arrive by @ 
12:45 PM.  

Noah Kauppila, Aurora Flyers TC 
Melissa Gergel, LV’s Cheetahs TC 
Ashley Webb, Marion Swamp Fox TC 
Troy Doris, SW Suburban Cheetahs TC 
Nefeteri Williams, Zephyrs TC 
 

 

 

 

If you have a certain topic you would like to 
add to the agenda for the October meeting 
please contact Lorette Cherry @ 
usatfil@sbcglobal.net or Kimberly George 
@ kgeorge001@yahoo.com.no later then 
October 22nd. 

We would like to congratulate ALL of the 
National Qualifiers that placed in the top 
eight (8) in Baltimore, MD this past July. 
There were 286 athletes from Illinois that 
advanced from the Regionals and we had 39 
athletes that placed in the top 8. WAY TO 
GO!!!!!!!!   
 
Bantam Girls: 
5th Ladaisha Yates -100 Peoria Trac-Tactics  
7TH Ladaisha Yates -200 Peoria Trac-Tactics  
2nd Ladaisha Yates - LJ Peoria Trac-Tactics 
5th Brittny Ellis- 400 Waukegan Invaders  
Bantam Boys: 
1st - Noah Kauppila - 1500 Aurora Flyers  
1st - Noah Kauppila - 800 Aurora Flyers   
7th - Draque Penaflor - HJ Sterling   
Midget Girls: 
8th - Megan Paul - 200 Waukegan Invaders 
8th - Megan Paul - 400 Waukegan Invaders 
Midget Boys: 
4th - Tyler Yunk - 3000 Belvidere 
8th - George Wayda - HJ Unattached 
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Youth Girls: 
4th - Rehn Katherin - HJ CASA 
8th - Emily Clay - PV HOI 
1st - Ashley Wedd - Discus Springfield 
Youth Boys: 
2nd - Charles Pool - HJ Aurora Flyers 
6th - Todd Bland - SP North Shore Breeze 
6th - Max Meacham - HJ Sterling 
7th - Max Meacham - LJ Sterling 
Intermediate Girls: 
3rd - Shakeia Pinnick - 400H Aurora Flyers 
3rd - Shakeia Pinnick - Hep Aurora Flyers 
5th - Hannah Schaap - 2000SC Illini Heat 
3rd - Elizabeth Meier - 2000SC Unattached 
Intermediate Boys: 
7TH - Kevin Forde - 3000 Illini Heat 
7TH - William Lindsay - 400H Stealth 
Bombers 
8TH - Imani Carey - 200 Stealth Bombers 
3rd - Cody Doerflien - PV Springfield  
3RD - Vernon George - LJ North Shore 
Breeze 
3rd - Mahmound Bahrani - 2000sc 
Unattached 
Young Women 
7TH - Monica Jakutyte - HJ Aurora Flyers 
5TH - Laura Morris - Hep Illini Heat 
3RD - Dana Eppley - 3000 LV’s Cheetahs 
1st - Melissa Gergel - PV LV’s Cheetahs 
3RD - Shalina Clarke - 100H Unattached 
7TH - Stephanie Hughes - 1500 Unattached 
6TH - Stephanie Hughes - 3000 Unattached 
6th - Michelle Teague - 800 Zephyrs 
1ST - Nefeteri Williams - 2000sc Zephyrs 
5th - Nefeteri Williams - 400H Zephyrs 
 
 

Young Men 
4th - Frank Prill - DEC Unattached 
3rd - Cory Nanni - 5000 HOI 
5TH - Jared Randle - LJ Illinois Gold 
3RD - John Walter - 2000sc LV’s Cheetahs 
3RD - Eric Thompson - HJ Springfield 
8th - Tony Odele - DEC Springfield 
6TH - Troy Doris - LJ SW Suburban 
Cheetahs 
7TH - Troy Doris -TJ SW Suburban Cheetahs 
6TH - Ryan Doris -TJ SW Suburban 
Cheetahs 
6TH - Jim Foreman - PV West Chicago 
Eagles 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Executive and Youth Committee would 
like to thank everyone (Clubs, Parents and 
Athletes) who helped make the Outdoor Youth 
Association and Region Championship meets 
a success. We finished in record time on both 
occasions. We received many compliments 
regarding the conduct of the meet and we are 
looking forward to many more successful 
meets in the future.     


